
 

 

 
 

  

 



 

 

FY 20-21 Budget Amendment:  Mr. Christopher McKinney presented an 
overview of the proposed FY20-21 Budget Amendment to the committee for 
information and review only and noted that it would be presented again at the 
next committee meeting and the committee would vote on it at that point. 
During the review, Sen. Johnson inquired about the policy on board member 
per diems for virtual meetings. Mr. McKinney stated that it’s dictated by the by-
laws, and Mrs. Rachel Katorkas noted that the intention of the board member 
per diems is to cover travel costs for meetings. 
 
FY 21-22 Budget:  Mr. McKinney presented an overview of the proposed FY21-
22 Budget to the committee for information and review only and noted that it 
would be presented again at the next committee meeting and the committee 
would vote on it at that point. During the review, Sen. Johnson asked if the 
salaries for vacant positions is included in the proposed budget and Mrs. 
Katorkas confirmed that they are. 
 
Membership Dues Request for FY21-22:  Mr. McKinney presented staff’s 
recommendation for the FY21-22 membership dues request. Staff’s 
recommendation is to maintain the membership dues levels from the current 
year, with no change. No vote was taken up at this time, as it was presented for 
information and review only. The recommendation will be presented again at 
the next committee meeting and the committee will have the opportunity to vote 
on it at that point. 
 

7. Other Business – Committee members discussed the time for the next meeting 
and a potential meeting schedule for next fiscal year. They decided to hold the 
next committee meeting at 6:00PM on March 31, 2021. Mr. McKinney suggested 
holding quarterly meetings next year, and the consensus of committee 
members was that those meetings should be on Wednesdays at 5:00PM. Mrs. 
Katorkas will draft a proposed meeting schedule for the committee. 

 
8.  Adjournment – The committee meeting adjourned at 6:00PM. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 


